iNews – September 5, 2024

Dear Billings Families,

Hearing happy voices floating through the windows and footsteps in the hallways reminds me how much joy your students bring into our lives. What a wonderful start to the new academic year!

I wanted to share a few important Admissions announcements and dates. As you know, Billings offers rolling admissions, and we accept eligible students for the current school year up until Spring Break.

Our **Community and Sibling Application** is now live in Ravenna and applications are due on **December 2, 2024**. If you have questions about the application process, please email me directly at <a href="mailto:admissions@billingsmiddleschool.org">admissions@billingsmiddleschool.org</a>

Onboard families will also be required to submit their Financial Assistance information via the School and Student Services (SSS) portal by **February 1**<sup>st</sup>, **2025**. <u>HERE</u> is a link to the SSS portal. For assistance, Brian Kutzera is available at <u>briank@billingsmiddleschool.org</u>

SSS is offering a free Family Night on **Wednesday, September 25th at 7:00 PM ET (4:00 PM PT).** The presentation will provide an overview of the process, important information/documentation to have on hand, and important tips for filling out the Parents' Financial Statements (PFS). You may register <u>HERE</u>

Lastly, Billings will be hosting three Open Houses this Fall so please invite friends and family to come for a visit! Your recommendations help us to reach more families.

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 5:30 – 7:30 PM Saturday, November 16<sup>th</sup>, 2024 10:30 AM to 12:00 Noon Wednesday, December 11<sup>th</sup>, 2024 5:30 to 7:30 PM

I look forward to seeing you throughout the school year.

Stephanie H. Hagedorn Director of Admissions